
Road Closure Notification: Dorsten Place, Bewbush 
 
 
Please be advised that Dorsten Place, Bewbush is due to be closed on Sunday 23rd of July 
2023 for carriageway resurfacing. 
 
Please note that these works are weather dependant and subject to change, but we will 
endeavour to inform you should there be significant changes to the programme. 
 
This road closure is covered by the 14.1 order made on 11th January 2022. 
 
Road Name Location Date (from and to) Timing of Closure 

(eg, 24hr, off peak 
09:30 to 16:00, 
Night 08:00 to 
06:00) 

Dorsten Place, 
Bewbush 

Dorsten Place Bus 
Stage Stop 

 
 

23/07/2023  
 
 

10:00 – 16:00 

 
If you have any questions regarding this specific closure, please reply to this email directly. 
 
Further information can also be found via one.network. 

https://protect-eu.mimecast.com/s/XFKOCX5mZtxn3Vs6PU4z?domain=one.network/

